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TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SATURDAY VIGIL 8TH 18:00 Tenth Sunday Solemnity Tommy & Nora O’Leary RIP
SUNDAY 9TH 08:30 Tenth Sunday Solemnity Pro Populo
SUNDAY 9TH 10:00 Tenth Sunday Solemnity Yolande Chapman RIP
SuNDAY 9TH 12:00 Tenth Sunday Solemnity Stephen John Cook RIP
SUNDAY 9TH 18:00 Tenth Sunday Solemnity David Tiehi
MONDAY 10TH 10:00 Feria Nicholas & Zachariah Gregory RIP
TUESDAY 11TH  10:00 St Barnabas Memorial Peter O’Keefe RIP
WEDNESDAY 121H  10:00 Feria
THURSDAY 13TH 10:00 St Anthony Memorial
FRIDAY 14tH  10:00 Feria
SATURDAY 15TH 10:00 The Blessed Virgin Mary Memorial

CONFESSIONS: SATURDAY: 5PM - 5:40PM [HALL] TEA & COFFEE: AFTER 10AM MASS [THURS & SUN]

We pray for all who have died, especially Henry Latim Oketta and all whose anniversaries occur around this time
including Kyle Dawkins, Jadwiga Dobrowolska, Margaret Henry, Paul Carron, Simone Dawkins, Idalina Silva,
Kathleen Hone, Francis Fletcher, Manuel Luiz, Selwin Scott, Richard Manchin-Perez, Peter Elabor, Bridget Nolan
and Harold D’Crus. Eternal rest give unto them, O Lord. May they rest in peace.

This past week we celebrated the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. We have a statue of the Sacred
Heart in our Church around which many of you gather to light candles and pray. This year’s Gospel reading
for the feast was taken from John and described the moment the soldiers went to break the bones of those
crucified and - as Jesus was already dead - we remember that they did not break his legs but pierced his side
instead. This was to fulfil the scripture - from the prophecy of Isaiah - that “not one of His bones shall be
broken”. Yet while His bones remained unbroken, His heart certainly was. Jesus’ heart is often depicted in the
traditional imagery of the Sacred Heart statue as surrounded by the crown of thorns. In accepting the
consequences of sin we remember Jesus was prepared to suffer and - as He loved so much - His suffering
was greater in loving when unloved, caring when un-cared for and giving when utterly rejected and neglected.
His willingness to surrender to suffering out of love for us is where we can find inspiration to do the same
whenever we are faced with challenges in this regard. May the Sacred Heart of Jesus intercede for each one
of us and those in particular need to be given the strength to persevere when we suffer as He suffered.
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UPDATE - OUR AMAZING SUMMER FAIR RAFFLE: | am grateful to our parishioners who
have donated prizes and one of our parishioners who has managed to find some excellent prizes
for our Raffle. You could win: 1. £350 cash. 2. Pair of Chelsea FC Premier League tickets. 3.
£100 voucher for Kricket restaurant. Tickets are £1 each and you can buy them after Masses
this Sunday, via Corpus Christi School Office or the Parish Office and at the Fair itself.

A HUGE THANK YOU to Jonny Breeze who ran 100K - from London to Brighton - who raised
around £6000 for four charities (one of which was our parish!) It’s still possible to donate to Jonny’s
JustGiving page which you can do via this link: https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jonnyultra/

YouTH DAY (11-15 YOA) - on Saturday 6th July. We'll travel by coach. Click here to book a child.

FR THOMAS HENEGHAN RIP MEMORIAL: At our AGM on Saturday 18th May | proposed a
memorial to Fr Tom Heneghan which would include a marble plaque in the porch and renewal of
the sanctuary lamp, tabernacle, carpet and decoration - in liturgical colours - of the furniture and
new vestments. This was in response to the desire - expressed at last year's AGM - that a
memorial be achieved within budget as soon as possible. A wider consultation on the memorial was
suggested. A Focus Group will therefore meet on the following dates: Thursday 13th June (8pm
in The Priests’ House), Friday 5th July (8pm in the Church Hall) & Tuesday 16th July (8pm in
The Priests House). All are welcome to attend.

UPDATED: PARISH SUMMER FAIR - SATURDAY 15TH JUNE - WE NEED YOUR HELP!:
The Summer Fair is a huge event for us and it is made so by your generosity. Please consider if
you can help us by 1. Volunteering to help either on Friday 14th June (from 4pm) or on the
day itself. Please email / call to let us know of your availability & 2. Donating good items for the
bric-a-brac stall and the plant stall. There will be a box in the Church porch where you can leave
donated items. 3. Could you make something for our Craft Stall? Please contact Yashoda on
07973764448. 4. We need Teddys / soft toys in good condition! Please wash before donating.

HELP CHILDREN HAVE A HOLIDAY: Could you help a child attend the Faith Summer Break with
us? It costs £150 to subsidise a child (those in need pay £50). Please email me if you are able to.

BOOGIE_ AND BALTI - SATURDAY 20TH JULY 2024 - ST MARTIN IN THE FIELDS SCHOOL.:
Are you ready to go again??? I'll be donning a few wigs and we’ll be in a bigger venue at St Martin-
in-the-fields, Tulse Hill. The same *DELICIOUS* curry will be lovingly prepared, a full bar available,
The Bandits in support and all your favourite 80s, 90s and noughties classics performed by my
LIVE band plus guests!! Save The Date and spread the word. Ticket info soon...

ART EXHIBITION: across the weekend of 21st to 23rd June there will be a Summer Art Exhibition
in our Church Hall. If you would like an item displayed please email j.r.cornerstone58@gmail.com.
There will also be a free Family Art Workshop on Saturday 22nd June from 2pm to 3:30pm for
children aged 5-11 with an accompanying adult. Only 30 places available. Please email to book.

OUR SCRIPTURE COURSE: continues on Tuesday 11th June at 7:30pm in the Church hall and we
will by studying Samuel 1-4, 7-12, 15-16, 26. All are welcome to join us!
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